
 

 

LANGDON HILLS MEDICAL CENTRE 

 

INAUGRAL PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING 

 

19
TH

 OCTOBER 2011 

 

 

 

 

Present:  Dr. Salako 

                David Thompson 

                Marguerite Cutting 

                Diane Osborn 

                Julie Coker 

                Geoffrey Parker 

                Ann Parker 

                David Coleman 

                Pamela Coleman 

                Christine Dawson 

                Joyce Beecham 

 

 

Dr. Salako welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 

David Thompson explained the purpose of the Patient Participation Group and 

his role in the Clinical Commissioning Group.  He also explained the goals of the 

groups. 

 

Some of the patients raised concerns regarding their own problems they had 

encountered under the care of the Hospital. 

 

Julie Coker raised her concerns over not having enough information on 

Dementia whilst looking after her husband.  David informed the group that a 

website was being set up and that it could perhaps contain a link to dementia 

information.  Julie was keen to be involved in this project. 

 

Queries were raised as to how the budget would be allocated and David is to 

produce a flow chart for the group to see at the next meeting. 

 

The next meeting was arranged for Friday 25
th

 November 2011. 


